

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, St. Joseph's Way, Jarrow, NE32 4PJ. 0191 5364311

Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig

06/06/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be holding a **non-uniform day on Friday 10th June**. No payment is required, however, we ask that pupils bring in a bottle as a donation. These should obviously be non-alcoholic and could include shampoo, lemonade, ketchup etc. We would prefer these to be in plastic bottles and not glass. This is to provide prizes for the bottle stall at the Summer Fayre on Friday 17th June. Children may **wear red**, **white and blue ALL DAY on Friday 17th June** to celebrate the Queen's Jubilee at the Summer Fayre.

We also ask for any donations for raffle prizes or bottles (including alcohol) for the tombola. These can be brought to school by an adult and delivered to the School Office during the week before the Summer Fayre.

Thank you to those who have shared their bunting. Remember you can do this by cutting out an old piece of material in either red, white or blue to the size of the template already provided. The material can be plain or patterned. You do not need to sew these as we will be attaching them with string.

Please return their bunting to school by Friday 10th June.

Donations of jubilee bunting that you may already have are also welcomed.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig Headteacher



